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11th September 2018
Thank you

Thank you to everyone who helped out with the preparations for our opening on Friday. It was a very special day and it ran really smoothly thanks to all the volunteers. The refreshments were delicious and plentiful! A number of plates have been left behind. One is white and rectangular in shape, there is a glass rectangular bowl which had lemon slices in it and there is also a white round plate with a blue design on the side of it.
Road Safety Talk

Caroline Casey, from Cork County Council, visited our school today to speak to the pupils about road safety. The first part of this workshop was delivered to the pupils in June and it covered water safety. 

Bingo Night

The PTA Bingo Night will take place on Saturday 29th September. Please contact Mary Copper if you are unable to attend so that your job can be delegated to someone else. If there is anybody attending, who doesn’t have a job and would like to help out, please contact Mary Cooper. It is three weeks away but please think about any possible raffle prizes that you may have at home.

Hockey

The senior classroom is going to play hockey in PE, starting next Monday 17th September. They will each need a gum shield and shin guards.
Newspapers

The Senior Classroom will be using a lot of newspapers in art on Friday. If anyone has spare newspapers at home, we would be delighted if they could them into the school.

Health Screening and Immunisation Programme

Forms for the HSE Health Screening and Immunisation Programme, have been sent home today for junior and senior infants. Please fill in the forms and return them to the school.

Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 11th September

Road Safety Talk

Thursday 27th September

Diocesan Church Service for Primary Schools for the 






Senior classroom only

Saturday 29th September

PTA Bingo Night

Friday 26th October


School closes for the Halloween holidays

